
 task -- respond to 3/5/95 letter 

 

 

 

 

March   , 1997 

 

James DiEugenio 

12955 Riverside Drive, # 111 

S. Oaks, CA  91423 

 

Re:                 

 

Dear Mr. DiEugenio: 

 

This letter will respond to your 3/5/95 correspondence to our former General Counsel, Sheryl Walter. 

 

In that letter, you suggested that we obtain two groups of files: 

 

(1) the files of the late New Orleans DA JimGarrison.   

update him on the status of this request 
 

(2) Dept. of Justice mail section series 

huge file -- restricted now for 2 years -- RIFs were created  



 task -- review 10/30/94 letter 

 

HSCA 3/21/78 says that New Orleans PD has tape recordings and movie film stored with the Property 

Clerk’s office. 

 

In 1978, the clerk’s name was Rick Landry.  Clerk Voucher number for material submitted for use at 

the Shaw trial was W-2333 

 

recommendations: 

 

(1) review HSCA 3/21/78 thing about it 

(2) call New Orleans PD property clerk office & ask about the status of the material 

(3) then decide 


